
From: Axelson, John
To: Brandon S. Bruns
Cc: Brian Dodek; Randall Ferguson; Scan, OGCC
Subject: RE: Wacker 2, 22-10, 10D Form 27 Approval - Rem #6012
Date: Wednesday, August 17, 2011 7:55:42 AM
Attachments: PDC Wacker 2 Form 27 Approval 8-16-11.pdf

Brandon,
 
COGCC has assigned Remediation Project #6012 to the cleanup at the referenced location.  The
related spill report (#2521515) has been changed to closed status in COGIS with a reference to the
ongoing remediation project.  A pdf of the approved Form 27 is attached for your records.  Please
reference the remediation number on the future quarterly groundwater monitoring reports.
Thank you,
 
 
John Axelson, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Phone:  303-637-7178
Cell:        303-877-9964
Fax:        303-637-7179
 
Cc.          Remediation Project #6012, Document #1761280
 
 

From: Brandon S. Bruns [mailto:bbruns@petd.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2011 2:00 PM
To: Axelson, John
Cc: Brian Dodek; Randall Ferguson
Subject: Wacker 2, 22-10, 10D Form 27 Submittal
 
Hi John:
 
Attached please find a Form 27 and supporting documentation for activities associated with
equipment upgrades at the above referenced subject site located in the NENW Section 10-T5N-
R64W.  Soils and groundwater were impacted at the site from the release. Approximately 1,480
cubic yards of impacted soil and 1,600 barrels of impacted groundwater were removed from the
site and transported to a licensed facility for disposal. Groundwater monitoring wells were installed
in April 2011 and groundwater samples were subsequently collected. The initial groundwater
analytical results indicated benzene and toluene were not in compliance with CDPHE Regulation 41
Groundwater Standards. PDC is planning some monitoring well replacement activities and will
continue to monitor groundwater concentrations until four consecutive quarters of groundwater
concentrations are compliant with Regulation 41 standards.
 
Please call if you have any questions regarding this site, thank you.
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Brandon Bruns, PE
Environmental Field Coordinator
1775 Sherman Street, Suite 3000
Denver, CO 80203
bbruns@petd.com
Office: 303-860-5800
Direct: 303-831-3971
Cell: 720-281-7255
www.petd.com
 
This e-mail message and included attachments may contain information that is proprietary, privileged,
and/or confidential and is intended exclusively for the person(s) to whom it is addressed. Any use,
copying, retention, and/or disclosures by any person other than the intended recipient or their designee
is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient or their designee, please notify the sender
immediately by telephone at (800) 624-3821 and then permanently delete all copies.
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